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                                                     CLRG Garda Vetting
 

In accordance with the Vetting Policy of An Coimisiún le Rincí Gaelacha (CLRG), all teachers and adjudicators must undergo vetting through An Garda Síochána by way the Garda National Vetting Bureau and the eVetting system.   Please note that all persons over 18 years, assisting in classes, must be vetted.   

The legal position in Ireland is that CLRG is not permitted to continue to register any teachers/adjudicator who does not hold valid vetting clearance.   The outcome of this law is that entries cannot be accepted for feiseanna or grade examinations from teachers not holding valid vetting, nor can an adjudicator adjudicate or examine.   Please check your current vetting clearance which has a three-year validity.

It will not be possible to re-register for 2021-2022 unless your vetting clearance is valid till September 30th.   Further to that, on the date that your vetting clearance  ends  your CLRG registration will automatically be invalid as well.   The Garda Vetting Bureau do not issue reminders as it is your professional obligation.  You can apply for Garda Vetting three months in advance. 

 For your convenience all the necessary documents for eVetting are available on the CLRG website.  In the current circumstances, your identification can be verified online by sending copies of your documentation to your verifier to sign electronically.    However, only an original NVB 1 form is permissible, posted to 11, Chalfont Park, Malahide, Co Dublin.  K36 TX67.

The NVB 1 form is not the Vetting Form but is the first step of the eVetting process.   When you have completed/submitted all the necessary documentation/ application you should expect an email from  evetting.donotreply@garda.ie in order to access the Garda eVetting website in order to complete the application on-line.  


Máire MhicAogáin SDCRG
CLRG Vetting Liaison Person
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